Fairview Summer Rec Board Meeting

Meeting on Sunday March 16th @ 2 p.m. in Lauren Hurtig’s Classroom

All board member present: Josh McCann, Lauren Hurtig, Billy Pelland, and Krista Ankney

Old business:

The Fairview Baseball Clinic was a great success for our youth players. Great feedback
was received.

Plan put in place to get appreciation’s out for all coaches and players that helped with
the clinic

Discussion to get softball clinic set up for next year

New business:

Decision made to order jersey’s through Game One for this season.

Plan to set a date for the youth baseball boys to attend a highschool game together.
Decision made to keep the 8u boys with 4 teams and not change it to 5 teams.
Discussion on ways to get high school baseball players involved in practices and games
for our youth.

Picture date remains on Saturday April, 26th. Pictures will take place at the Ney fields.
All final game scores will be reported to Billy Pelland.

Plan to discuss how many teams 1 person can head coach.

Decision made to order up to 2 coaches shirts per team. Additional coaches will need to
pay up front in order to get a jersey.

Discussion to bring back 14u to the rec league.

3 coaches will be covered with getting certified for the Defiance league.

More equipment bags are needed (Krista looking into prices)



e Rules will be ready for 8u girls before their first practice.
e Treasurer’s report:

- Checking account: $19,931.89

- Savings account: $5614.07

- Sponsors amount: $6700.00

- Players registered: 259

e The next board meeting is scheduled for April 13th.

All future board meetings will be the 3rd Sunday of every month, with the exception of
April. Due to Easter, April’s meeting will be on the 13th. Anyone that has any topic of

discussion is welcomed to attend these meetings.



